
February 17, 2015 Board of Canvass 

TOWN OF CALUMET 

NOTICE 

 

After the close of polls on Tuesday, February 17, the Board of Canvassers will be 

conducting the canvass 

 

for the Supervisor Primary for the Town of Calumet. 

 

This will take place after the ballots have been checked for write-ins and the results sent 

to the county. 

 

This could be approximately 8:30 PM. 

 

After the canvass is complete, we will draw for position on the ballot for the April 

election. This could be 

 

between 8:45 and 9:00 PM. 

 

Mary Casper, Clerk 
Town of Calumet 

 


